
Join Republic Services, your recycling and waste services 
provider, for an informational lunch!

Lunch and Learn

TUESDAY, JUNE 24TH 
11 a.m. - 1 p.m.

THE REDMOND SENIOR CENTER 
325 NW Dogwood Ave., Redmond, OR 97756

Republic Services will answer questions about changes to the recycling 
system in Oregon, explain billing and rate changes, and address any 
service concerns.

Free lunch will be provided. RSVP encouraged, but not required. 
Email angela@redmondseniors.org or call 541.548.6325.


